
COVID-Normal
As both Tasmania and Victoria have 
now entered “COVID-Normal” the 
FAQs are no longer updated each 
week and will now only be updated 
as required in line with respective 
State Government directives.

Since April 2020 the Synod’s 
Coronavirus Crisis Team have 
gathered your frequently asked 
questions and provided easy 
answers to all current COVID 
restrictions and requirements 
which relate to the life of the 
Church. 

This information has been provided 
in our COVID FAQs, templates and 
posters on the UCA VicTas website.

It is a requirement that signage 
be displayed at all church owned 
property showing the maximum 
number of people permitted 
to enter the building. Our new 
templates will ensure you remain 
COVID-compliant.
Before opening your doors to 
worship services and other 

activities it is vital to consider all of 
the requirements.

We have designed a Recovery 
Action Plan checklist and Church 
Facilities Reopening checklist 
to assist you in deciding if you 
are able to be COVID-19 and OHS 
compliant.  

https://victas.uca.org.au/all-you-
need-to-know-answers-to-your-
frequently-asked-questions/

Both checklists should be 
completed by the Church Council 
before making any plans to reopen 
your doors.  

Further support is available at:

CrisisManagement@victas.uca.org.au or your Presbytery or from the 
Synod Safety Officer Elnura.Dulakovic@victas.uca.org.au. 


